

2 Delaware Road, Haywards Heath West Sussex, RH16 3UX

06 October 2022

Register now: Our booking system for wraparound childcare is live

Dear Parents,

We are delighted to be collaborating with Staynor Hall in relation to the booking of their wraparound childcare, starting after half-term. To provide a brief recap of this:

- From 31st October 2022, the school will manage all of the operational running of the wraparound childcare itself.
- Our company (Childcare Bookings for Schools) will deal with all of the bookings, payments, customer support and other associated administration.

Online registration is now open

We are very pleased to announce that the online booking system for Staynor Hall's wraparound childcare is now live. You can access the system by clicking here or visiting https://staynor-hall.cbfs.uk/

The account registration process is completely free and should take no longer than 5 minutes to complete. All that is required is for you to provide details for:

- The account holder (you) and your child(ren)
- Two different emergency contacts
- A payment card (no payment will be taken, but a card will be required to make bookings)

We would strongly recommend that you take the time to register an account now, to be prepared for securing the spaces you need once bookings open.

Bookings will open on Monday 10th October 2022

Once you have registered an account, so long as your balance has been cleared on ParentPay with the school, you will be able to start making bookings from 9.30am on Monday 10th October. To do so, you can simply log in to your account and use the 'Bookings' dropdown menu at the top of the webpage.

Please be aware that available spaces will be allocated in the order that booking requests are received, that said, if you already have a regular permanent booking, the school will have passed this information on to us.

The school have told us they are expecting demand to be high this academic year, with both breakfast and after school club having strictly limited capacities, please be sure to act as soon as you can to avoid disappointment.

We look forward to working with the school and supporting you with your childcare needs.

Kind regards,

Ali

Alistair Eagle

Childcare Bookings for Schools